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Profanations
Insights from one of the most distinctive and
eloquent scholar-preachers of our time
Inviting serious theological engagement with
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texts from all parts of the Christian Bible,
Preaching the Luminous Word is a collection
of fifty-one sermons and five related essays
from noted preacher and biblical scholar
Ellen F. Davis. A brief preface to each
sermon delineates its liturgical context and
theological themes as well as distinctive
elements of structure and style. Arranged in
canonical order, the sermons treat a wide
range of texts: Torah, Prophets, Writings,
Gospels, Epistles, and Revelation. They are
complemented by essays on various aspects of
biblical interpretation for preaching. At
once accessible, theologically informed, and
rhetorically rich, this volume will engage
preachers, teachers, seminarians, church
leaders, and serious lay readers.

Conversations with David Foster Wallace
The renowned Christian preacher and New York
Times bestselling author of An Altar in the
World recounts her moving discoveries of
finding the sacred in unexpected places while
teaching world religions to undergraduates in
Baptist-saturated rural Georgia, revealing
how God delights in confounding our
expectations. Christians are taught that God
is everywhere--a tenet that is central to
Barbara Brown Taylor's life and faith. In
Holy Envy, she continues her spiritual
journey, contemplating the myriad ways she
encountered God while exploring other faiths
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with her students in the classroom, and on
field trips to diverse places of worship.
Both she and her students ponder how the
knowledge and insights they have gained raise
important questions about belief, and explore
how different practices relate to their own
faith. Inspired by this intellectual and
spiritual quest, Barbara turns once again to
the Bible for guidance, to see what secrets
lay buried there. Throughout Holy Envy,
Barbara weaves together stories from her
classroom with reflections on how her own
spiritual journey has been challenged and
renewed by connecting with people of other
traditions--and by meeting God in them. At
the heart of her odyssey is her trust that it
is God who pushes her beyond her comfortable
boundaries and calls us to "disown" our
privatised versions of the divine--a change
that ultimately deepens her relationship with
both the world and with God, and ours.

Can You Tolerate This?
Mature reflections from one of the greatest
Reformed theologians address issues such as
science, ethics, education, politics, and
aesthetics.

American Originality
From Christian Piatt: "When I was a teenager,
my youth minister threw a bible at my head
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for asking questions." Too often, for various
reasons, people don't have the opportunity to
ask the hard questions they have about faith,
religion, salvation and the bible. And when
questions are left unanswered in communities
of faith, people either seek answers
elsewhere or lose interest all together. The
purpose of the series is to collect the most
compelling and challenging questions from
various theological areas and pose them to a
panel of "experts" who are challenged with
responding in two hundred words or less in
plain English. This volume addresses
challenging or controversial questions about
scripture collected from people on Facebook,
MySpace, Twitter and other social networking
media. Respondents include theology
professors, clergy, lay leaders, liberals,
conservatives and voices representing a
spectrum of views. The idea behind the books
is not so much to provide definitive answers
as it is to stimulate thought, reflection and
discussion. By offering multiple
perspectives, readers have the opportunity to
arrive at their own questions. Better, they
come to understand that questioning faith is
not taboo, but rather that it can be at the
foundation of a strong and growing faith. The
directive given to each respondent guided
them to be concise and to speak in plan
language, but also not to rely exclusively on
"the Bible says it" justifications, or to wax
abstract or overly intellectual. Instead,
they write from personal experience as much
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as possible, and provide real-life contexts
that will allow the average seeker or
churchgoer to apply such ideas to their daily
lives.

Luminous Debris
A luminous collection of essays from one of
our most original and influential poets Five
decades after her debut poetry collection,
Firstborn, Louise Glück is a towering figure
in American letters. Written with the same
probing, analytic control that has long
distinguished her poetry, American
Originality is Glück’s second book of
essays—her first, Proofs and Theories, won
the 1993 PEN/Martha Albrand Award for First
Nonfiction. Glück’s moving and disabusing
lyricism is on full display in this decisive
new collection. From its opening pages,
American Originality forces readers to
consider contemporary poetry and its demigods
in radical, unconsoling, and ultimately very
productive ways. Determined to wrest ample,
often contradictory meaning from our current
literary discourse, Glück comprehends and
destabilizes notions of “narcissism” and
“genius” that are unique to the American
literary climate. This includes erudite
analyses of the poets who have interested her
throughout her own career, such as Rilke,
Pinsky, Chiasson, and Dobyns, and
introductions to the first books of poets
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like Dana Levin, Peter Streckfus, Spencer
Reece, and Richard Siken. Forceful,
revealing, challenging, and instructive,
American Originality is a seminal critical
achievement.

Heythrop Journal
Pathologies
Thirteen essays on landscape photography by
master photographer Alain Briot. Topics
include practical, technical, and aesthetic
aspects of photography to help photographers
build and refine their skills. Also covered
is how to be an artist in business. Alain
Briot is one of the leading contemporary
landscape photographers. He received his
education in France and currently works
mostly in the southwestern part of the United
States. This book starts with the technical
aspects of photography; how to see, compose,
find the right light, and select the best
lens for a specific shot. It continues by
focusing on the artistic aspects of
photography with chapters on how to select
your best work, how to create a portfolio,
and finally concludes with two chapters on
how to be an artist in business.

Breakfast Served Any Time All Day
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“Nishta Mehra's luminous prose shines in
these linked essay meditations on love,
grief, and identity. A natural storyteller,
she has an original voice, an ear for spoken
language, and an eye for the sparkling
detail. A compellingly original coming-of-age
story told in writing that is at turns crisp
and lyrical but always entertaining.”-Cara
Blue Adams, editor, The Southern Review “The
Pomegranate King is an emotionally balanced,
thoughtfully curated collection of
essaysMehra unpacks what it means to arrive
at the shores of other strange countries:
coming out, falling in love, becoming a
parent and mourning your own. A truly moving
debut.”-Lauren Eggert-Crowe, author of In the
Songbird Laboratory & The Exhibit Divided
into four sections--Identity, Death,
Community, & Belief--The Pomegranate King is
a dynamic collection of essays that showcases
Nishta Mehra's insightful voice and unique
perspective. Filled with stories that are at
once deeply personal and universally
relevant, these twelve original essays
demonstrate Mehra's ability to find meaning
in all facets of human experience. Whether
recounting the sudden death of her father,
describing her adventures in the kitchen, or
analyzing the art of Mark Rothko, Mehra makes
smart, poignant observations that will
captivate and touch you. An engaging,
compelling read.
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Walls
Robert Lanza is one of the most respected
scientists in the world a US News and World
Report cover story called him a genius and a
renegade thinker, even likening him to
Einstein. Lanza has teamed with Bob Berman,
the most widely read astronomer in the world,
to produce Biocentrism, a revolutionary new
view of the universe. Every now and then a
simple yet radical idea shakes the very
foundations of knowledge. The startling
discovery that the world was not flat
challenged and ultimately changed the way
people perceived themselves and their
relationship with the world. For most humans
of the 15th century, the notion of Earth as
ball of rock was nonsense. The whole of
Western, natural philosophy is undergoing a
sea change again, increasingly being forced
upon us by the experimental findings of
quantum theory, and at the same time, toward
doubt and uncertainty in the physical
explanations of the universes genesis and
structure. Biocentrism completes this shift
in worldview, turning the planet upside down
again with the revolutionary view that life
creates the universe instead of the other way
around. In this paradigm, life is not an
accidental byproduct of the laws of physics.
Biocentrism takes the reader on a seemingly
improbable but ultimately inescapable journey
through a foreign universe our own from the
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viewpoints of an acclaimed biologist and a
leading astronomer. Switching perspective
from physics to biology unlocks the cages in
which Western science has unwittingly managed
to confine itself. Biocentrism will shatter
the readers ideas of life--time and space,
and even death. At the same time it will
release us from the dull worldview of life
being merely the activity of an admixture of
carbon and a few other elements; it suggests
the exhilarating possibility that life is
fundamentally immortal. The 21st century is
predicted to be the Century of Biology, a
shift from the previous century dominated by
physics. It seems fitting, then, to begin the
century by turning the universe outside-in
and unifying the foundations of science with
a simple idea discovered by one of the
leading life-scientists of our age.
Biocentrism awakens in readers a new sense of
possibility, and is full of so many shocking
new perspectives that the reader will never
see reality the same way again.

Women Writing Greece
Breakfast Served Any Time All Day collects
forty years of writings on poetry in one
essential volume by master of American
letters Donald Hall. Praise for Breakfast
Served: ". . . the essays in this book are
engaging, passionate, strange, and unified.
Hall has been around a long time, and you can
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trace the concerns of a generation through
the mind of this one man: questions about the
diminished scope of poetry, the diminished
ambitions of poets, how a poem 'means,' etc.
. . . . Criticism . . . is an exercise in
sanity, of which these essays are a splendid
and useful example." -Poetry "A luminous and
essential volume about the sensuality of
language, its pleasures and sounds."
-Ploughshares "It is in this merger of a
poet's biography and a poem's body that Hall
does his best work. . . . [Breakfast Served
Any Time All Day] has an undeniably
infectious quality to it. Finishing it, you
cannot help but want to return to your
bookshelf, and read-again or for the first
time-the great forgotten poems of our past."
-Nathan Greenwood Thompson, Rain Taxi

Planted
Critical Essays on W.E.B. Du Bois
Women Writing Greece explores images of
modern Greece by women who experienced the
country as travellers, writers, and scholars,
or who journeyed there through the
imagination. The essays assembled here
consider women's travel narratives, memoirs
and novels, ranging from the eighteenth to
the late twentieth century, focusing on the
role of gender in travel and cross-cultural
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mediation and challenging stereotypical views
of 'the Greek journey', traditionally seen as
an antiquarian or Byronic pursuit. This
collection aims to cast new light on women's
participation in the discourses of Hellenism
and Orientalism, examining their ideological
rendering of Greece as at once a luminous
land and a site crossed by contradictory
cultural memories. Arranged chronologically,
the essays discuss encounters with Greece by,
among others, Lady Elizabeth Craven, Lady
Hester Stanhope, Lady Montagu, Lady Morgan,
Mary Shelley, Felicia Skene, Emily Pfeiffer,
Eva Palmer, Jane Ellen Harrison, Virginia
Woolf, Ethel Smyth, Christa Wolf, Penelope
Storace and Gillian Bouras, and analyse them
through a variety of critical, historical,
contextual and theoretical frames.

Reflections on Forgiveness and
Spiritual Growth
From the prizewinning writer heralded as
"Lena Dunham from Down Under" (Vogue), a wry
and luminous collection of essays on youth
and aging, ambition and loneliness, the
limitations of the body and fierce,
complicated attachments to home. Youth and
frailty, ambition and anxiety, the
limitations of the body and the challenges of
personal transformation: these are the
undercurrents that animate acclaimed poet
Ashleigh Young's first collection of essays.
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In Can You Tolerate This?--the title comes
from the question chiropractors ask to test a
patient's pain threshold--Young ushers us
into her early years in the faraway yet
familiar landscape of New Zealand:
fantasizing about Paul McCartney, cheering on
her older brother's fledging music career,
and yearning for a larger and more creative
life. As Young's perspective expands, a
series of historical portraits--a boy who
grew new bone wherever he was injured, an
early French postman who built a stone
fortress by hand, a generation of Japanese
shut-ins--strike unexpected personal
harmonies, as an unselfconscious childhood
gives way to painful shyness in adolescence.
As we watch Young fall in and out of love,
undertake an intense yoga practice that masks
an eating disorder, and gradually find
herself through her writing, a highly
particular psyche comes into view: curious,
tender, and exacting in her observations of
herself and the world around her.

Alibis
The Italian philosopher Giorgio Agamben has
always been an original reader of texts,
understanding their many rich and multiple
historical, aesthetic, and political meanings
and effects. In Profanations, Agamben has
assembled for the first time some of his most
pivotal essays on photography, the novel, and
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film. A meditation on memory and oblivion, on
what is lost and what remains, Profanations
proves yet again that Agamben is one of the
most provocative writers of our times. In ten
essays, Agamben rethinks approaches to a
series of literary and philosophical
problems: the relation between genius, ego,
and theories of subjectivity; the problem of
messianic time as explicated in both images
and lived experience; parody as a literary
paradigm; the potential of magic to provide
an ethical canon. The range of topics and
themes addressed here attest to the very
creativity of Agamben’s singular mode of
thought and his persistent pursuit to grasp
the act of witnessing, sometimes futile,
sometimes earth-shattering — the talking
cricket in Pinocchio; “helpers” in Kafka’s
novels; pictorial representations of the Last
Judgment, of anonymous female faces, and of
Orson Wells’s infamous object of obsession
Rosebud. “In Praise of Profanity,” the
central essay of this small but dense book,
confronts the question of profanity as the
crucial political task of the moment. An act
of resistance to every form of separation,
the concept of profanation — as both the
“return to common usage” and “sacrifice” —
reorients perceptions of how power,
consumption, and use interweave to produce an
urgent political modality and desire: to
profane the unprofanable. In short, Agamben
provides not only a new and potent
theoretical model but also a writerly style
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that itself forges inescapable links between
literature, politics, and philosophy.

The Book of Delights
Interpreting vestige with the eloquence of a
poet and the knowledge of a field
archaeologist, Gustaf Sobin explores his
elected terrain: the landscapes of Provence
and Languedoc. Drawing on prehistory,
protohistory, and Gallo-Roman antiquity, the
twenty-six essays in this book focus on a
particular place or artifact for the
relevance inherent in each. A Bronze Age
earring or the rippling wave pattern in
Massiolite ceramic are more than archival
curiosities for Sobin. Instead they invite
inquiry and speculation on existence itself:
Artifacts are read as realia, and history as
an uninterrupted sequence of object lessons.
As much travel writing as meditative
discourse, Luminous Debris is enhanced by a
prose that tracks, questions, and reflects on
the materials invoked. Sobin engages the
reader with precise descriptions of those
very materials and the messages to be gleaned
from their examination, be they existential,
ethical, or political. An American expatriate
living in Provence for the past thirty-five
years, Gustaf Sobin shares his enthusiasm for
his adopted landscape and for a vertical
interpretation of its strata. In Luminous
Debris he creates meaning out of matter and
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celebrates instances of reality, past and
present.

Holy Envy
In this thoughtful collection, extraordinary
people describe how faith is possible amid
the tragedy and senselessness of contemporary
existence. Their insights on community,
prayer, suffering, religious observance, the
choice to live with or without a god and the
meanings that are gleaned from everyday life
form an elegant meditation that acknowledges
the desire to search for something beyond
what we can see and measure. Features over 60
contributors, including Jimmy Carter, Desmond
Tutu, Studs Terkel, Rabbi Harold Kushner,
Rev. Barbara Brown Taylor and more.

What Light Can Do
A revelatory manifesto on how we can reclaim
faith from abstract doctrines and rigid
morals to find God in the joys and
ambiguities of everyday life, from the
acclaimed author of Saving Jesus from the
Church "In this book of stories from four
decades of ministry, Meyers powerfully
captures what it means to believe in a God
who's revealed not in creeds or morals but in
the struggles and beauty of our ordinary
lives."--Richard Rohr, bestselling author of
The Universal Christ People across the
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theological and political spectrum are
struggling with what it means to say that
they believe in God. For centuries,
Christians have seen him as a deity who shows
favor to some and dispenses punishment to
others according to right belief and correct
behavior. But this transactional approach to
a God "up there"--famously depicted by
Michelangelo on the ceiling of the Sistine
Chapel--no longer works, if it ever did,
leaving an increasing number of Christians
upset, disappointed, and heading for the
exits. In this groundbreaking, inspiring
book, Robin R. Meyers, the senior minister of
Oklahoma City's Mayflower Congregational
United Church of Christ, shows how readers
can move from a theology of obedience to one
of consequence. He argues that we need to
stop seeing our actions as a means for
pleasing a distant God and rediscover how God
has empowered us to care for ourselves and
the world. Drawing on stories from his
decades of active ministry, Meyers captures
how the struggles of ordinary people hint at
how we can approach faith as a radical act of
trust in a God who is all around us, even in
our doubts and the moments of life we fear
the most.

Preaching the Luminous Word
“In simple terms, pathology is the scientific
study of the way things go wrong.” In these
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fifteen searingly honest personal essays,
debut author Susan Olding takes us on an
unforgettable journey into the complex heart
of being human. Each essay dissects an aspect
of Olding’s life experience—from her vexed
relationship with her father to her tricky
dealings with her female peers; from her work
as a counsellor and teacher to her persistent
desire, despite struggles with infertility,
to have children of her own. In a suite of
essays forming the emotional climax of the
book, Olding bravely recounts the adoption of
her daughter, Maia, from an orphanage in
China, and tells us the story of Maia’s
difficult adaptation to the unfamiliar state
of being loved. Written with as much
lyricism, detail, and artfulness as the best
short stories, the essays in Pathologies
provide all the pleasures of fiction combined
with the enrichment derived from the careful
presentation of fact. Susan Olding is
indisputably one of Canada’s finest new
writers, one who has taken the challenging,
much-underused form of the literary essay and
made it her own.

Critical Essays on Vladimir Nabokov
Before the internet, Google, and hyperlinks,
Guy Davenport was the original polymath,
perhaps the last great American polymath, who
provided the links between art and
literature, music and sculpture, modernist
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poets and classic philosophers, the past and
present. And pretty much everything in
between. Not only has he seemingly read (and
often translated from the original languages)
everything in print, he also has the ability,
expressed with unalloyed enthusiasm, to make
the connections, to see how cultural synapses
make, define, and reflect our civilization.
He serves as our guide through the jungles of
history and literature, pointing out the
values and avenues of thought that have
shaped our ideas and our thinking.

The Hymn
Eugen Rosenstock-Huessy was one of the 20thcentury's most innovative Christian thinkers.
Part memoir, part philosophy, this work
introduces his down-to-earth spirituality.

Upstream
A Palpable God
A Boston Globe Best Nonfiction Book of 2011
Celebrated as one of the most poignant
stylists of his generation, André Aciman has
written a luminous series of linked essays
about time, place, identity, and art that
show him at his very finest. From beautiful
and moving pieces about the memory evoked by
the scent of lavender; to meditations on
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cities like Barcelona, Rome, Paris, and New
York; to his sheer ability to unearth life
secrets from an ordinary street corner,
Alibis reminds the reader that Aciman is a
master of the personal essay.

Saving God from Religion
A select book list appears quarterly.

Essays on Religion, Science, and
Society
A collection of essays from the beloved
Pulitzer Prize winner and New York Timesbestselling author encourages readers to keep
moving, to lose themselves in the awe of the
unknown, and to give power and time to the
creative and whimsical urges that live
within.

Lost Wax
The debut collection of a writer whose
accolades precede her: a Whiting Award, a
Rona Jaffe Award, a Best American Essays
selection, and a Pushcart Prize, all received
before her first book-length publication.
This book represents a major break-out of an
entirely new brand of nonfiction writer, in a
mode like that of Ander Monson, John D'Agata,
and Eula Biss, but a new sort of beast
entirely its own. Things That Are takes
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jellyfish, fainting goats, and imperturbable
caterpillars as just a few of its many
inspirations. In a series of essays that
progress from the tiniest earth dwellers to
the most far flung celestial
bodies—considering the similarity of gods to
donkeys, the inexorability of love and vines,
the relations of exploding stars to exploding
sea cucumbers—Amy Leach rekindles a vital
communion with the wild world, dormant for
far too long. Things That Are is not
specifically of the animal, the human, or the
phenomenal; it is a book of wonder, one the
reader cannot help but leave with their
perceptions both expanded and confounded in
delightful ways.

Biocentrism
“Ross Gay’s eye lands upon wonder at every
turn, bolstering my belief in the countless
small miracles that surround us.” —Tracy K.
Smith, Pulitzer Prize winner and U.S. Poet
Laureate The winner of the NBCC Award for
Poetry offers up a spirited collection of
short lyric essays, written daily over a
tumultuous year, reminding us of the purpose
and pleasure of praising, extolling, and
celebrating ordinary wonders. Ross Gay’s The
Book of Delights is a genre-defying book of
essays—some as short as a paragraph; some as
long as five pages—that record the small joys
that occurred in one year, from birthday to
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birthday, and that we often overlook in our
busy lives. His is a meditation on delight
that takes a clear-eyed view of the
complexities, even the terrors, in his life,
including living in America as a black man;
the ecological and psychic violence of our
consumer culture; the loss of those he loves.
Among Gay’s funny, poetic, philosophical
delights: the way Botan Rice Candy wrappers
melt in your mouth, the volunteer crossing
guard with a pronounced tremor whom he
imagines as a kind of boat-woman escorting
pedestrians across the River Styx, a friend’s
unabashed use of air quotes, pickup
basketball games, the silent nod of
acknowledgment between black people. And more
than any other subject, Gay celebrates the
beauty of the natural world—his garden, the
flowers in the sidewalk, the birds, the bees,
the mushrooms, the trees. This is not a book
of how-to or inspiration, though it could be
read that way. Fans of Roxane Gay, Maggie
Nelson, and Kiese Laymon will revel in Gay’s
voice, and his insights. The Book of Delights
is about our connection to the world, to each
other, and the rewards that come from a life
closely observed. Gay’s pieces serve as a
powerful and necessary reminder that we can,
and should, stake out a space in our lives
for delight.

The Moment
Page 21/31

Free Reading The Luminous Web Essays On
Science And Religion
A critical essay on Robert Louis
Stevenson, by Leslie Stephen. Essays
and reviews
A Bird in the Hand is not a "how to" book,
but a "how so" book in which the reader is
invited to travel with Leah Kostamo on the
wild ride of salmon saving, stranger
welcoming, and God worshiping as she and her
husband help establish the first Christian
environmental center in Canada. Avoiding
simplistic prescriptions or cliched
platitudes, Leah wrestles with issues of
poverty, justice, and the environment through
the narrative of her own life experience. The
lived-theology and humility of voice conveyed
in these pages draws readers to new and
creative ways to honor the Creator as they
are inspired to care for creation.

Blind Spot
In this highly acclaimed and lyrical modern
classic, bestselling author Barbara Brown
Taylor reveals the countless ways we can
discover divine depths in the small things we
do and see every day. While people will often
go to extraordinary lengths in search of a
'spiritual experience', she shows that the
stuff of our everyday lives is a holy ground
where we can encounter God at every turn. For
her, as for Jacob in the Genesis story, even
barren, empty deserts can become "the house
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of God and the gate of heaven", places where
a ladder of angels connects heaven to earth
and earth to heaven. An Altar in the World
reveals concrete ways to discover the sacred
in such ordinary occurrences as hanging out
the washing, doing the supermarket shop,
feeding an animal, or losing our way. It will
transform our understanding of ourselves and
the world we live in, and renew our sense of
wonder at the extraordinary gift of life.

The Life of Meaning
The incisive and often hilarious story of one
of our most interesting cultural phenomena:
boredom It’s the feeling your grandma told
you was only experienced by boring people.
Some people say they’re dying of it; others
claim to have killed because of it. It’s a
key component of depression, creativity, and
sex-toy advertisements. It’s boredom, the
subject of Yawn, a delightful and at times
moving take on the oft-derided emotion and
how we deal with it. Deftly wrought from
interviews, research, and personal
experience, Yawn follows Mary Mann’s search
through history for the truth about boredom,
spanning the globe, introducing a varied cast
of characters. The Desert Fathers—fourthcentury Christian monks who made their homes
far from civilization—offer the first
recorded accounts of lethargy; Thomas Cook,
grandfather of the tourism industry, provided
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escape from the mundane for England’s working
class; and contemporarily, we meet couples
who are disenchanted by monogamous sex,
deployed soldiers who seek entertainment and
connection in porn, and prisoners held in
solitary confinement, for whom boredom is a
punishment for crimes they may or may not
have committed. With sharp wit and impressive
historical acumen, Mann tells the unexpected
story of the hunt for a deeper understanding
of boredom, in all its absurd, irritating,
and inspiring splendor.

The Pomegranate King
Reflections on Forgiveness and Spiritual
Growth consists of a series of reflections on
forgiveness as part of the faith journey
written by experienced voices in the
Christian community. The writers grapple with
the questions: Does forgiveness mean you
forget? Does forgiveness end resentment? How
has forgiving led to deeper faith? What
lessons and wisdom can you share about the
personal struggle to forgive?

Yawn
Collection of interviews that profiles
Wallace's career of twenty years, from 1987
until his suicide in 2008, that provides
insight into his development as a writer and
complicated persona.
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An Altar in the World
Mastering Landscape Photography
The Geography of the Imagination
With her customary grace, intelligence and
wit, Barbara Brown Taylor wonders why science
and faith have become polarized in the
popular imagination. She explores what
quantum physics, the new biology and chaos
theory can teach people of faith and why
scientists sound like poets and why
physicists use the language of imagination,
ambiguity, and mystery that is also found in
scripture. In explaining why the church
should care about the new insights of
science, Taylor suggests ways we might close
the gap between spirit and matter, between
the sacred and the secular, and celebrate our
shared life in the “web of creation” where
nothing is without consequence, where all
things coexist, where faith and science
together seek to discover the same truths
about the universe.

The Luminous Web
Things That Are
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Universally lauded poet Robert Hass offers a
stunning, wide-ranging collection of essays
on art, imagination, and the natural
world—with accompanying photos throughout.
What Light Can Do is a magnificent companion
piece to the former U.S. Poet Laureate’s
Pulitzer Prize and National Book Awardwinning poetry collection, Time and
Materials, as well as his earlier book of
essays, the NBCC Award-winner Twentieth
Century Pleasures. Haas brilliantly
discourses on many of his favorite topics—on
writers ranging from Jack London to Wallace
Stevens to Allen Ginsberg to Cormac McCarthy;
on California; and on the art of photography
in several memorable pieces—in What Light Can
Do, a remarkable literary treasure that might
best be described as “luminous.”

Beyond Belief
When it comes to Teju Cole, the unexpected is
not unfamiliar: He's an acclaimed novelist,
an influential essayist, and an
internationally exhibited photographer. In
Blind Spot, readers follow Cole's inimitable
artistic vision into the visual realm as he
continues to refine the voice, eye, and
intellectual obsessions that earned him such
acclaim for Open City. Here, journey through
more than 150 of Cole's full-color, original
photos, each accompanied by his lyrical and
evocative prose, forming a multimedia diary
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of years of near-constant travel: from a park
in Berlin to a mountain range in Switzerland,
a church exterior in Lagos to a parking lot
in Brooklyn; landscapes, beautiful or
quotidian, that inspire Cole's memories,
fantasies, and introspections. Ships in Capri
remind him of the work of writers from Homer
to Edna O'Brien; a hotel room in Wannsee
brings back a disturbing dream about a
friend's death; a home in Tivoli evokes a
transformative period of semi-blindness,
after which "the photography changed. . . .
The looking changed." As exquisitely wrought
as the work of Anne Carson or Chris Marker,
Blind Spot is a testament to the art of
seeing by one of the most powerful and
original voices in contemporary literature.

The Biographical Edition of the Works
of Robert Louis Stevenson: Essays of
travel and in the art of writing
Written largely within the galleries of the
Metropolitan Museum of Art, Lost Wax is an
inquiry into the ways we curate memory and
human experience despite the limits of
observation and language.

Banned Questions About the Bible
"Kenneth McClane's Walls is a collection of
exquisitely crafted autobiographical essays
that rivals the most profound nonfictional
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writings of James Baldwin in its skillful
investigation of the hidden recesses of the
always-throbbing black American soul. Indeed, Walls is a beautifully calibrated
exploration of the challenges faced by a
courageously self-aware---and refreshingly
self-revealing---black intellectual whose
journey to and in the American mainstream is
both menacing and exhilarating."---Michael
Awkward, University of Michigan "Walls
reminds us of the differences that set us
apart, dividing our world into good kids and
troublemakers, winners and losers, the
beautiful and the damned. The anodyne for
exile in these essays in McClane's common but
by no means commonplace lexicon, at once
evocative and spare, that leads us to painful
but honest connection and the luminous
possibility of empathy."---William L.
Andrews, University of North Carolina or
Chapel UK. When Kenneth McClane's first
collection of essays, Walls, was published in
1991, Choice, Magazine announced that
"[these] essays break new ground in the
tradition of African American personal
narratives." Many of these pieces have
appeared in anthologies, including The Best
American Essays, The Art of the Essay, and
Bearing Witness: Selections from AfricanAmerican Autobiography in the Twentieth
Century. Now, the University of Notre Dame
Press is proud to bring Walls back into
print, making these profoundly important
essays about the experience of being both
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African American and middle-class in
contemporary America available to a wide new
readership.
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